
UKRO Board Meeting – March ’24 – Update for Website Tab: 

• Recent appointments onto Board of Trustees along with key roles – these 

include Mark Baxter as Vice Chair and Sam Burton, both as Trustees. Sarah 

Brown as an Assistant Director for Strategic Partnerships and working on the 

UKRO Board. Richard Abbott who will assist in International work for the 

Global directorate and Hardy Barnes who will be working in the Operational 

and Challenge arena; 

• Entry fees agreed for 2024 National Rescue Challenge in Hampshire & IoW 

FRS; 

• Planning progressing well for 2024 Challenge; 

• Potential to host a Conference at the challenge this year for middle and senior 

managers; 

• UKRO Chair – Neil Odin now been appointed as NFCC International lead; 

• Date of next meeting – June ‘24. 

 

 


